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APAC-AIG/2 Conclusions (1/2)

Conclusion Conclusions Status of Follow-up

2/1 ICAO APAC Office will send a State Letter, on a half yearly 
basis, to invite States/Administrations to update the 
information in the database.

On-going
ICAO State Letter 
dated 29 January 
2015 [Ref.: T 10/5.3-
AP021/15 (FS)] was 
sent to invite State/
Administration to 
update the 
information in the 
database

2/2 the database of APAC accident/incident investigation bodies 
will be expanded to include information on underwater 
search resources.

Completed
The expanded 
database that given
to Bangladesh on 2 
February 2015 for 
uploading on to the 
ICAO APAC website.

2/3 France and Singapore to  propose what information on 
underwater search resources should be included in the 
expanded database.



APAC-AIG/2 Conclusions(2/2)

Conclusion Conclusions Status of Follow-up

2/4 the ICAO APAC Office circulate the invitation to nominate 
participants for the Advanced Aircraft Accident Investigation 
Training and Workshop on Underwater Search of Flight 
Recorders to States/Administrations.

Completed
The workshops 
were successfully 
conducted. 

2/5 APAC-AIG recommend to APRAST that RASG-APAC 
encourage its members to consider joining AsiaSASI.

Completed.
RASG-APAC 
approved APRAST’s 
recommendation. 


